
 
 

 

Friuli Venezia Giulia, no case of coronavirus 

 

 

Villa Chiozza di Cervignano, 26 febbraio - At the moment no case of coronavirus has been yet ascertained in Friuli Venezia 

Giulia. The situation is constantly monitored by the local health authorities. PromoTurismoFVG, the regional body for the 

promotion and management of tourism, has activated all the necessary procedures to protect tourists, in compliance with 

the measures decided by the Ministry and the Region to address the exceptional situation. 

Some temporary measures have been adopted until March 1, such as the suspension of events in public or private places 

that involve gathering and closing of museums and other institutes and places of culture (libraries and archives, areas and 

parks archaeological sites, monumental complexes), aimed solely at protecting residents and guests in the area. 

The region continues to record the presence of tourists from all over Europe who can find snow-covered tracks and open ski 

facilities fully functioning in all mountain resorts. Measures are taken in line with national provisions: cable cars are sanitized 

daily and disinfectant gel dispensers are being installed at the ski resorts skipass offices. Moreover, snow is expected to arrive 

on March 1, which could reach 30 centimetres in height. 

PromoTurismoFVG, which has set up and activated an internal "crisis committee", remains available for any clarification, with 

the utmost effort and continuous attention to the well-being of the residents and guests of Friuli Venezia Giulia. 

 


